
 

  

  
 
 

 
Monday 10 July 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents/carers 
 
 
    Congratulations! 
 
I have been asked by Miss Stewart to share her wonderful news, that on Friday 7 July 
at 12.16pm, Millie Jane was born weighing 71bs 6oz.  Mum and baby are doing well 
and Miss Stewart and her partner are delighted with the safe arrival of their daughter. 
 
We wish them well as their new life as a family begins! 
 
Regards 
Katharine Ellwood 
Headteacher  
     


